
On March 16, 2022, the RÉCIT AGE and VT teams 
will be co-hosting the Anglophone Community 
Expo. This online event will focus on innovation 
in teaching whether it be in class or online. 

If you are interested in presenting a live workshop
or leading a discussion on your pre-recorded 
presentation, please follow the link below. We arepresentation, please follow the link below. We are
accepting proposals until February 4, 2022.
 

https://sites.google.com/cssmi.qc.ca/recitfga-english-school-boards/ace-online-2022

